
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Jack Steen 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:55 AM 
'Jack Steen' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00640-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Jack Steen <turnersteen@icloud.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 11:44 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 

Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners LaRosa, Passidomo, Clark and Clerk of the PSC 

I have been a property owner for 31 years on Don Pedro Island. I object 

to the County granting an application for a wastewater license to Environmental 

Utilities LLC. 

This application is on the agenda for February 8, 2022- #20200226-SU 

I am not objecting to the sewer per se. If there is a need due to environmental issues 
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I would be in favor of a sewers system to replace our septic tanks.  My concerns stem from 

the lack of experience and financial background of the applicant in question. 

  

If there are studies that show a need for a system, I would be in favor of a county run utility  

with ongoing maintenance and service with the best interest of the homeowners, county and  

environment at the forefront of your decision making. 

  

  

Please deny this request. 

  

Thank you, 

Jack Steen 

jacksteen1953@gmail.com 

301 South Gulf Blvd #416 

Don Pedro Island 

Mailing address 

P.O. Box 451 

Placida, Florida 33946 

616.450.5796 




